
Case 160
We would like to update that the Ministry of Health announced on 14 Mar
2020 that Case 160 has been discharged from hospital.The immediate family
of Case 160 is well and remains on home quarantine.
 

Thank you and keep praying
We thank members for their prayers and concern.  Let us continue to pray for
God’s protection over his church. And that He will give us the grace to look
after ourselves and one another. 
 

To Him be glory in the church and in Christ Jesus, throughout all generations,
forever and ever. Amen. 
 
For further enquiries, please contact church office at office@charismc.org.sg.
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STATEMENT IN REGARD TO COVID-19 CASE 160

For more updates from Charis Methodist Church, visit 
https://www.charismc.org.sg/advisory-covid19

https://www.moh.gov.sg/news-highlights/details/eight-more-cases-discharged-twelve-new-cases-of-covid-19-infection-confirmed
https://www.charismc.org.sg/advisory-covid19

